
 

 

 

 

 

Our Eco Committee recently delivered an assembly to launch the 

School-Cycled Bottle Top Recycling Scheme. The aim is to reduce 

plastic waste by collecting plastic bottle tops for recycling—and the 

response has been fantastic! 

Thanks to the support of pupils and staff, we’ve already filled our 

first box and are now working on our second. As part of the 

scheme, the Eco Committee is also earning “Earth Points” and 

hopes to collect enough to receive a recycled planter for our Forest 

Field. 

Well done to our Eco Committee for leading this successful and 

impactful initiative! 
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